TEACHER’S NOTE – Department of Early Childhood Education
Some more information to enable your being in touch with the English Language,
[bookmark: _GoBack]even after finishing our course at the University of Thessaly.
(1) Talking English Newsletter. 
You can find a lot of interesting things, while it is a good way of staying “connected”, improving your knowledge and enhancing your resources. 
In this way, you can also see what is happening elsewhere on the planet, get information concerning  other young people, studies abroad, webinars, and a number of other possibilities.
Google >> Talking English Newsletter - - -  	
https://eugreece.cmail20.com/t/ViewEmail/y/C0ECE4987B8F95BD/E991727EC835A8A76A4D01E12DB8921D
Here, you can find Information on various topics.
· Teaching English resources
· Mini English Lessons (with short videos)
· Understanding language
· Netflix (documentary films Series)   -   [free of charge]
· English in Early Childhood: Language Learning and Development
· et al

(2) Another site you could use is:  newsletter@futurelearn.com - with a great number of brief courses in English (also free of charge).

The above are cited here because they are safe, reliable, professional academic sources for students to use worldwide. Of course, you can look for other sources, elsewhere.
Also:

(3) Check your pronunciation at: 
hello@pronunciation.club

(4) (a) On the history of English: Where did English come from?
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YEaSxhcns7Y

(b) On English spelling and pronunciation: Why Is English Spelling So Damn Weird? 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EqLiRu34kWo

(5) For C.V.s (Curriculum Vitae//Biodata), you can look at:
https://www.semifind.gr/news/view/Nea/6378/Pos-na-grapsete-to-viografiko-sas-otan-den-ehete-epaggelmatiki-empeiria 

**********
Stay safe at all times!
Take care!

Anastasia-Marina Tsoutsoulopoulou


